
 

 CONTACT INFORMATION 

 Very Rev Mark Franklin P.P. V.F.  0418 785 440 

 Parish Priest & Dean Brisbane West Deanery pp.kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au  

 
Parish Manager  Michael Finch 

0452 618 278 
finchm@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Parish Office – 1 Kenmore Road, Kenmore.  Admin Asst. Natali Cirillo  kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au              

PO Box 54 Kenmore Qld 4069 | 07 3324 3630  Admin Asst. Fabian Petroni kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au 

Office Hours: Mon – Fri | 8:30am – 2:00pm  Youth Coordinator Matthew Foxon youth.kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au 

www.olr.org.au | www.facebook.com/olr.org.au   Safeguarding Rep Vacant  lsr.kenmore@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Vision: To be a welcoming and inclusive community, sharing God’s kingdom with all. 
 

Privacy Policy - https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/privacy-policy 

 

 

 

Christmas Hamper Appeal 

As you’ve read in the Parish Newsletter, it’s time again for our 
Christmas Hamper Appeal! The Appeal will be launched this 
weekend, the 5th/6th November at the Parish Masses. Last year 
we had an outstanding effort to help 97 families and also 
provide some support for Emmanuel City Mission.  
This year we are using the same process as last year. We’ve 
talked with the groups we work with each year – the SVDP 
Conferences in Inala and Toowoomba – and they really liked 
the way things worked last year.  They were much more easily 
able to support the families in need. 
So, just a reminder: Instead of putting together hampers of food 
and gifts, we are asking that you donate gift cards that can then 
be distributed to the needy families identified by the SVDP 
Conferences. To organize the effort, we’ve listed nominal 
families in each of the areas we support. You can support the 
entire family, as many of you have done in the past, or provide 
partial support. No donation is too small – they all add up!  
The newsletter provides the details of the various ways you can 
support the appeal. If you decide to select a family, we have a 
mechanism for that. You can select a family (or part of a family) 
or ECM from the lists at the church entrance or side 
veranda.  Michele or Tracey will be there to help you with the 
process and answer any questions. 
Importantly, any donation that is placed in the Parish Giving 
Box must be identified clearly for the Hamper Appeal. 
Otherwise, it will be included with the general Parish Giving 
donations.  
Please return your donation by Monday, 28th November. 
As always, any and every donation is much appreciated. I know 
that you all will be generous in sharing your Christmas cheer 
again this year. 
Thank you! 

 

 

Parish Diary 

Monday 7th November 

• 8:30am       Our Little Rosie’s Club, OLR   
        School 

• 9:15am       Bridge Group, St Catherine’s,     
        Moggill 

• 1:00pm       Mahjong Group, St Catherine’s,   
        Moggill 

• 7:00pm       P&F Meeting, OLR School  

Tuesday 8th November 

• 9:15am       Mass, OLR, Kenmore  

Wednesday 9th November – The Dedication of the   
              Lateran Basilica 

• 9:15am       Craft Group, St Catherine’s,     
        Moggill 

Thursday 10th November – St Leo the Great 

• 9:15am       Mass, St Catherine’s, Moggill 

Friday 11th November – St Martin of Tours 

• 9:15am       Mass, OLR, Kenmore 

• 3:00pm       Primary School (Launch Pad)   
        Youth Group, CCC, Kenmore 

• 6:30pm       High School (Magnify) Youth  
        Group, CCC, Kenmore 

Saturday 12th November – St Josaphat 

• 9:00am       SVDP Meeting 

• 4:30pm       Confessions, OLR, Kenmore 

• 5:00pm       Vigil Mass, OLR, Kenmore 

Sunday 13th November – 33rd Sunday in Ord Time  

• 8:00am       Mass, St Catherine’s, Moggill 

• 9:45am       Mass, OLR, Kenmore  

• 11:15am     Baptism, OLR, Kenmore 
• 5:30pm       Mass, OLR, Kenmore 

Sunday Readings 
 

          1st Reading 2 Macc 7:1-2, 9-14            2nd Reading 2 Thess 2:16 – 3:5                      Gospel Lk 20:27-38 

Readings at Home 
Liturgy and Prayer resources for the 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time: https://universalis.com/20221106/mass.htm 

 
 
 
 
 

 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time                              Year C                                       6th November 2022 

To receive the electronic Parish newsletter 
emailed each week, subscribe at: 

http://bit.ly/olrflock 

 

NOW AVAILABLE 
• St Vincent de Paul Christmas Cards for 2022 are 

available at both churches – $2.50 each (pack of 5 cards) 

• The Columban Calendars for 2023 are available at both 
churches – $10 each  

• Daily Mass Book & Break Open the Word for 2023 are 
available at both churches – $20 each 
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Prayer Requests 
If your relative or friend has been removed from this list and you wish them 

to remain on it, please call the Parish Office. 

Recently Deceased: Please remember all those who have died 
recently. 

Anniversaries: Please remember Marie Jeanette Yousef 
Kiriakos, Beryl Warnick and all those whose anniversaries 
occur at this time. 

Sick: Please pray for Hayley Shatkovsky, Peter McNamara, 
Lois Kerwick, Ruddy, Glenda Dowd, Lyn Crowley, Lex Ross, 
Mario Garza, Amy Deans, Carol Green, Danielle Keymer, Juliet 
Quiterio, Mary Matthews, Ellen Farkas, Harry Deans, Denise 
Venables, Brenda Carlos,  James McGrath, Graham 
Jackson,  Madeleine Brown, Leonard Cox, Prida Dibbayawan, 
Nicole Dyer, Clint Quinlivan, Krystyna Kazimierczuk, Rosemary 
Foxon, Anna Stewart, Judy Kocho, Pat Clohessy, Matthew Gilroy, 
Maria Langenberg, Nadine Jones, Clare Hickey, Nina Smart, 
Evelyn Gardner, Paul Cherian, John Green, Jackie Rutter, Cherry 
Austin, Denise Reeves, Brian West,  Benjamin Stekhoven, Chris 
Morris, Annette Boyle, Noelene Casey, and all those who are sick. 

Happy 100th Birthday Evelyn 
A big congratulations and blessings to Evelyn Keane who will 
celebrate her 100th birthday on the 9th November. May God 
continue to Bless her as she celebrates this important 
occasion in her life with her family and friends. 

Remembering All Souls 

Memorial Mass for those who have passed away during the 
year. Saturday 19th November at 11:00am at Our Lady of the 
Rosary Church, Kenmore. 

Combined Churches                                            
Community Christmas Carols 

Sunday 11th December at 5.30pm at Kenmore Anglican 
Church Moggill Rd, Kenmore. 

OLR Seniors Social Group 
The OLR Seniors Group meets monthly on the third Tuesday 
at 10:00am at One Table Kenmore (41 Brookfield Rd, 
Kenmore). New members always welcome  
Contact Les - 3202 9460 

OLR Youth Car Wash 
(Fundraiser for Emmanuel City Mission) 

Last Saturday the youth put on a Car Wash to raise funds for 
the great work the Emmanuel City Mission is doing for the 
most vulnerable of our city. Throughout the six hours we were 
out in the sun we saw a great turnout of volunteers. Everyone 
worked thoroughly, efficiently, and professionally… and we 
were sure to enjoy ourselves as well. I’m happy to say that 
on the day we managed to raise a total of $748.50! A huge 
thank you to all those who came along and brought their cars 
for a wash. And of course, a massive thanks to the parents 
and youth who volunteered their Saturday morning to make 
this event happen! 
Peace, Matt Foxon – Youth Coordinator 

Fr Mark’s 30th Anniversary of Ordination 

Our Parish is excited to acknowledge the 30th 
Anniversary of Ordination of our Parish Priest Fr Mark 
Franklin, which falls on Monday the 28th of November 
this year. Parishioners will recall the wonderful Silver 
Jubilee Celebrations held for Fr Mark at Our Lady of the 
Rosary Church five years ago. 

This year we will acknowledge this latest vocation milestone 
at the 9:45am Mass on Sunday the 27th of November 
followed by morning tea.  

This will be a dual celebration as Yosephine Gumulya is 
received into the Church following her RCIA journey. We 
plan to purchase a gift for Fr Mark for his 30th 
Anniversary and we are appealing for donations from 
parishioners to help with its purchase. 

If you would like to contribute, please feel free to make your 
donation using the envelopes available at the churches or 
through the Parish office by Eftpos or by direct deposit to the 
Parish bank account BSB: 064-786 Account number: 
100001192 with the reference 30th Gift. Feel free to contact 
Michael at the office if you have any queries. Thank you. 

Insurance Repairs to OLR Church & Office 

This week our builders have had a good run of weather, apart 
from last Tuesday, and expect to have substantially 
completed the new roofing by Friday 4th November. 
On Wednesday & Thursday this week work has been 
concentrated over the office entry, reception and the 
managers office, as such we have had to restrict visitor entry 
to the Parish office for safety reasons. Office staff continue 
to work and are responding to phone calls and emails from 
relocated work stations within the office. 
Finishes to the roof flashing, internal wall and ceiling sheeting 
and flooring are expected in the first part of next week with 
the scaffolding and edge protection to be removed by the end 
of next week. 
Painting & awing replacement timing is yet to be 
confirmed. Please remember to take care in the parish car 
park as tradespeople and their vehicles are coming and 
going. As advised previously, the Blessed Sacrament 
Chapel remains inaccessible during the works. 
As always, we thank you for your patience and cooperation 
as these important repairs are undertaken.  

If you have any concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me 
on 0452 618 278 or email finchm@bne.catholic.net.au  

Michael Finch – Parish Manager 

Alpha Course – Date Claimer 

Alpha course for Adults starting Sunday 5th February 2023 at 
St Catherine’s Church Moggill and running for 8 weeks. All 
Welcome! Please contact Leanne Chappell - 0431 830 991 
leannemc66@gmail.com Or Quentin Sherratt - 0426 837 572 
qjs@sherratt.co.za 

PARISH INFORMATION 

Our Lady of the Rosary Education Ministry 
Our Lady of the Rosary Parish has a number of education services, please contact these for further information 

Parish Primary School          Principal – John Bates                 07 3378 2412    pkenmore@bne.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Kindergarten          Director – Rebecca Handasyde   07 3720 1777    kenmorekindy@catholicearlyedcare.qld.edu.au 

Outside School Hours Care   Coordinator - Alex Mallon             07 3378 8943    kenmoreoshc@catholicearlyedcare.qld.edu.au 
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